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  -and- 
  Sutheat Tim, Director of Legal Services, City of Sarnia 

 
SUBJECT: George Murray Shipley Bell, LLP new location 

 

 

The law firm of George Murray Shipley Bell, LLP is pleased to announce that 
it has purchased the former Bank of Montreal building at 215 Christina 

Street North and will be moving to its new downtown location in February 
2020.  The law firm has been at its iconic location at 2 Ferry Dock Hill for 

over 60 years.  GMSB LLP is pleased to remain part of Sarnia’s historic core 
at its new location where it will continue to provide quality legal services to 

the Sarnia-Lambton community. 

 
Chief Administrative Officer Chris Carter would like to thank George Murray 

Shipley Bell LLP for their long and positive relationship with the City over the 
years and their commitment and contribution to the City’s downtown 

revitalization efforts: 
 

“The location of the law firm’s new offices is a win for the City and 
GMSB as employees and clients who come to the new office will be 

able to enjoy the other amenities available within the surrounding 
area. GMSB’s commitment to remain within the downtown core will 

help us pursue our vision of a vibrant downtown.” 
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For more information please contact: 

Ed Litrenta, George Murray Shipley Bell, LLP 



 

ELitrenta@sarnialaw.com or (519) 336-8770 

 
Sutheat Tim, Director of Legal Services 

sutheat.tim@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3343 
 

James Jenkins, Deputy Clerk 
james.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3208 
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